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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: County Council Members 
FROM: Chairman Butch Kirven  
DATE:  February 3, 2017 
 
 
At the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, February 7, 2017, an ordinance to 
establish a uniform charge for the provision of upgraded County-wide public safety 
telecommunication services and to increase the County road maintenance fee will be 
presented for First Reading.  With a number of critical projects waiting on the passage 
of this ordinance, it is being presented by title only and will be referred to the Finance 
Committee.    
 
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rules III (B) and IV (B) (1). 
 


